
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 9:24 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/5/2010 

Re: Jennifer Mckevitt 
151 Turner Dr 

Chardon, OH 44024 

Docketing Case No.: 
10-176 el-ata 

Notes: 
From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To: "ContactThePUCQ@,puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 56334 
Sent: 11/2/2010 5:15:01 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 56334 AT:11-02-2010 at 05:14 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Ms, Jeimifer McKevitt 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

list of 3 items 

.151 Turner Drive 

. Chardon , Ohio 44024 

.USA 
list end 
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list of 3 items 
. Home: (440) 285-4259 
. Altemative: (no altemative phone provided?) 
. Fax: (no fax number provided?) 
list end 

E-MAIL: blackstandardpoodle@vahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

list of 5 items 

. Company: First Energy/Illuminating Company 

. Name on account: Jennifer McKevitt/Steve McKevitt 

. Service address: 151 Turner Drive 

. Service phone: (440) 285-4259 

. (no account number provided?) 
list end 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Re: Case #10-176 

I am writing regarding the all-electric discount, which was withdrawn last year. As one of the newly 
underemployed, I frequently went without enough heat 
last winter as a direct result of the rate increase. My bills tripled, and I simply did not have enough income to 
cover the balance. My days were spent 
shoveling, looking for work, or indoors, wrapped in blankets, drinking tea in an attempt to stay warm. When I 
bought my home in 1997,1 had to fight to 
get the all-electric discount, and was never back-credited for the year and a half I had paid full price on 
electricity as a renter. It took numerous efforts 
to force the FE/Illuminating Co. to give me the all-electric rate. The thought of doing without this necessity for 
another winter alarms me greatly. While 
the economy has improved elsewhere, Ohio still lags behind in unemployment decreases. I remain affected by 
this lag, and require the discount in order 
to provide even moderate warmth to my home. Please consider the needs of the people who were promised this 
discount when making your decision to reinstate 
it permanently. There are countless citizens potentially dreading another winter with a bare minimum of 
affordable heat. I am certainly one of them. Thank 
you in advance for your kind consideration. Sincerely, Jennifer McKevitt 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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